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Dear SMC Harbor District Commissioners,

As a resident on the Peninsula I oppose allowing oil companies to drill and build platforms off
our coast.  The oil companies have yet to build structures and pipes that do not EVER leak. 
Spoiling our beautiful coastline is beyond imagining.  

Please pass a resolution to oppose oil and gas drilling off our coast.

Thank  you,

Valerie Baldwin

Portola Valley




